
 

 

 
 
 
"We are thankful for the leadership of Gov. DeWine during these uncertain times. The 
concerns around the rapid spread of COVID-19 have already had a major impact on our 
daily routines. Now, with the Governor’s difficult decision to close the state’s restaurants 
and bars, it will impact the food service sector in ways that have never been seen 
before. We strongly back the Ohio Restaurant Association as they navigate this 
challenging situation and we encourage consumers to show their support for those in 
the restaurant industry and throughout the supply chain by using carryout and delivery 
services. One thing is certain as we all navigate short term disruptions in our lives, 
farmers in Ohio and across the country will continue to deliver a safe and abundant food 
supply. That is something we can all appreciate." 
 
 - Adam Sharp, Executive Vice President 
   Ohio Farm Bureau Federation 
 
Ohio Farm Bureau’s mission is working together for Ohio farmers to advance agriculture 
and strengthen our communities. Learn more at ofbf.org. 
 

http://ofbf.org/

